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BARE MOUNTAIN ROAR   

                    May 2021   
 

 

 
 
 
Did you know? 

It is Bare Mountains 40th Anniversary as well!!! 
 
From the President 
We’re finally ready to start our summer season on Bare Mountain. With the pool project 
at the top of the list, it’s sure to be a busy year for our club. This important task, under 
the guidance of project manager Jim L., is already underway. The pool has arrived, the 
excavation is set to begin, the steel supports are manufactured and ready to set and the 
necessary lumber for the deck has been purchased and scheduled for delivery. 
 
A project for the club of this size and expense is very rare. It will require hundreds of 
hours to complete. A task like this requires an "all hands on deck" effort. I am grateful 
that many members have already pledged to assist, some even using workplace 
vacation days to join in. For those physically able, there should be something for 
everyone to help with. If all members will do their part, the workload is much more fair 
and manageable for everyone. And the members who do participate will always carry a 
sense of pride and satisfaction with our completed pool complex for all those future years 
we are here to enjoy it. 
 
As we begin the process, please watch for online announcements of coming pool 
construction projects to join in and assist with. 
 
Ron W 

 

Activities  
 
May 15 10am Board Meeting 
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2021 Season 

We have updated the Bareidaho Web page with:  

 Board approved Covid protocols 

For guests and visitors 

 Temperature will be checked before entry – if above 100.4 degrees the individual 

will be asked to re-schedule their time on the mountain. 

 Visitors and guests will ask the following questions: 

Do you have a persistent cough? 

Do you any flu like symptoms? 

Have you been exposed to someone who is positive or ill from the virus recently? 

If the answer is yes to any of these questions the visitor or guest will be ask to 

social distance or wear a mask when social distancing is not possible. 

 

For people who have paid in advance 

 Bare Mountain retreat will make every effort to reschedule the visit for individuals 

who are sick or tested positive for the Covid virus.  Advance payment will be 

returned if a future date cannot be arranged. 

Gathering guide lines 

 Above all we will respect all members, guests and visitors’ desires regarding 

social distancing and wearing of masks when on the Mountain. 

 Anyone that is not comfortable with less than 6’ of separation and no mask may 

choose to social distance 6’ or more and wear a mask. 

 If social distancing is not possible in the club house please wear a mask 

(provided). 

 

 

Mama Bare says 

Watch out when turning onto Highway 21 – that hole will swallow you up. 

 

Come on up still things to do on the mountain. 
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 Information for Members only 

2021 Bare Mountain Board     
 

 

 

 

President                  Ron W printwright46@gmail.com    208-495-2326 

        

Vice President          Brent H mrtwister58@gmail.com            801-710-7175 cell 

  
 

 208-424-0110 mtn 

        

Secretary                 Alan  alananderson@cableone.net 208-863-5241 

        

Treasurer                 Cherie cmsalz@gmail.com 208-422-7325 cell 

  
 

 208-383-4572 mtn 

        

Member-at-Large                      Jim H gonhikn@gmail.com       208-761-0200 

        

Delegate:      Cherie info listed above   
 

 

  
2021 Committee Chairs 

 

  
 

 

  
Activities              Kathy H mrs.twister62@gmail.com 801-726-3215 cell 

    Board Liaison   Jim H  208-424-0110 mtn 

        

Land – Grounds, Lot upgrades 
etc 

Ken H 
fonzie986@gmail.com 208-590-8241 

  
 

   
Land – Lot Leases & Pool 
Project 

Jim L                       
jimlatva@icloud.com              208-720-3798 

    Board Liaison’s  Brent H, Alan     

        

Legislation                Alan A alananderson@cableone.net 208-863-5241 

    Board Liaison  Alan    

        

Marketing                 JayJ                        jayjohnson2703@gmail.com   208-721-8935 

    Board Liaison Cherie    

        

Membership             Chuck                       bareidaho@gmail.com       208-989-1596 cell 

   Board Liaison  Brent  208-331-7877 mtn 

        

Newsletter                Cherie                      info listed above   

    Board Liaison  Ron W    

        

Trails                        Gary garyflegler@gmail.com 208-280-3043 

    Board Liaison  Alan           

        

WebMaster          Al P apadley@gmail.com          208-841-3560 

    Board Liaison  Cherie     
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